Catholic United Financial
June 1, 2014

There were 7 members present.

Vice President Judy Schutz opened the meeting with a prayer. The minutes of the last meeting
were read and a motion to accept the minutes as read was made by Jeff Theis and seconded by
Jerry Boeckmann. The Treasurer’s report was read. A motion to accept the Treasurer’s report

as read was made by Jerry Boeckmann and seconded by Jeff Theis.

Donations to the Peter’s Pence collection was discussed and a motion was made by Vicki
Landwehr to donate $50. This was seconded by Judy Schutz.

Ice Cream social was discussed and a motion was made by Barb Walz to have it. This was
seconded by Jerry Boeckmann. This will be in coordination with the Parish Life Committee and
a date will be set.

Delegates for this year’s Annual Convention at the River’s Edge Convention Center in St. Cloud
will be Barb Walz, Jeff Theis and Gene Schutz. This year’s convention will be held on August 2,
2014.

Thank you to all who donated to the Matching Grant Raffle.

Being no further business, Judy Schutz made a motion to adjourn the meeting. This was
seconded by Jeff Theis. President Barb Walz closed the meeting with a prayer.

Respectfully Submitted,
Gene Schutz, Secretary



